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Mr. Joel A. Strasser -

Hill and Knowlton, Inc.

633 Third Avenue
New York, New York 10017 -

.

Dear Mr. Strasser: .

. . .

I have your letter about speaking to the New York Patent Law Association
in May. As ' indicated in our telephone conversation, I am honored by
the invitation and would be pleased to speak to the NYPLA.

My preference on date would be sometime in the first two weeks of May. ,

A mid-week da'.e is fine with me. I have nothing on my calendar at the -[
moment that w]uld suggest any particular date and I expect that you will ,

need some flexibility in dealing with hotels. Keep me informed as to i
the likely date as your plans mature.

"Sincerely,

,f M o

(lomissionerJos'eph M. Hendrie
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